
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Tuesday 5th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

After School Clubs - Autumn 2 Term

Here at Crossley Hall Primary, we are passionate about ensuring that our pupils have access to a wide
range of additional experiences to enhance and enrich our curriculum. Therefore, in addition to Crossley
Care Club we have developed some exciting opportunities for your children to take part in various different
clubs.

The clubs we have this half term are:

Commando Joe Club - KS1 Children - Thursday

Book Club - KS2 Children - Tuesdays

All clubs will start on the week commencing 11th November 2024 from 3pm – 4pm and will end after the
Christmas Break. If you would like your child to take part in these clubs, please book this via the Arbor Parent
Portal. Please note that spaces are limited and will only be available on a first come first served basis.

You can book this via the Arbor App on your child's profile.

● Log into your Arbor Parent Portal
● Click on ‘Clubs’ at the bottom of the page
● Select the club to book your child in

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher
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